WEEK 8

NEWS YOU
CAN USE

A CARLETON NEWSLETTER

WEEK 8

November 1st - November 6th

Registration for winter term began on the 2nd. Students were
excited to be able to pick which classes they would like to take.

On the 3rd, Carleton Dems organized shuttles for students every 15
minutes to voting sites. This helped students who may not have had
transportation to still be able to cast their votes.

On the 3rd Professor Emeritus Steven Shier held live election night
coverage. Students could learn about the state of current events on
KSTP.

Africana Studies held a discussion about the results of the election
on the 4th. Students enjoyed treats while talking about the current
conditions of the country.

On the 5th Carleton alumni in health careers talked about their
experiences with a gap year. Students in both pre-health and other
tracks could hear about how they pursued other opportunities
before applying to medical school.

This winter Theater and Dance will be putting on a production of A
(socially-distanced, masked, Commedia Dell'Arte-influenced)
Midsummer Night's Dream. Auditions for this play were held on the
7th and students from all over jumped at the chance to show their
talents.




